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Message from Mrs Bradbury…  
What a week it has been! As you know, Ofsted visited on Tuesday and Wednesday. 
Thank you to all of the parents for the lovely feedback and to staff and students for 
making the inspectors welcome. The inspectors commented on how friendly our 
children are and how many of them said hello and had excellent manners. They 
wanted to pass on their warmest wishes to all of our school community. Once the 
report comes out, we will look forward to sharing the findings with you.  

 
Our Foundation Stage children had a fantastic visit 
from some dinosaurs. They loved every second and 
created some wonderful memories learning all 
about these amazing creatures. 
 

Thank you so much to everyone who 
supported our Summer Fayre on Saturday. 
Once again, the weather was kind to us and all 
in all it was a fantastic community event. The 
Mayor and Mayoress were very 
complimentary about our school and 
community and commented on our dedicated 

staff, fantastic environment and our vision of helping the 
children to see how we can all make a positive contribution.   
Thank you to our amazing staff team for volunteering to support 
the event and of course Mrs Ryott and Miss Preston and their 
committee for all the hours of organisation that goes on behind 
the scenes. So far, the total is £3651. This is an incredible 
amount of money and will go towards the very expensive outdoor equipment that 
we are wanting to purchase.  
 
Reading is a huge priority at Redscope and we are always looking for ways to 
engage our children in books. We do listen to suggestions from our parents and so 
are delighted to announce that on the 27th of June, we will be holding our first ever 
book swap. Children are invited to bring in a book from home (in good condition). 
All the books will then be set out in the hall and children will be invited to choose a 
new one from those available. 
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Each week, we ask the classes in assembly for their reading totals. Our aim is to get 
100% of children reading. Our closest total so far has been 311/ 323 children on a 
Friday with a signed planner showing they have read three times. Please encourage 
your child to read at home and to make sure they have their planner every day in 
school. 
 

Class Number of readers 

3 22/25 

4 22/27 

5 21/24 

6 23/26 

7 100% 

8 100% 

9 21/25 

10 100% 

11 24/25 

12 100% 

13 26/27 

14 27/28 

 
 

Sports Days – 23rd June 2023 
KS2 (Classes 7,8,9,10,11,12,13,14) will be at 9:15 on the school field. 
Foundation Stage 2 (Classes 1 and 2) 9:15 on the school field. 
KS1 (Classes 3,4,5,6) will be at 1:45 on the school field. 
 
For ALL of the above events, any spectators will need to enter using the KS2 (junior) gate. 
You may want to bring small change as we will be selling some refreshments.   
We will send a text so that you know what colour T-shirt your child should wear. They 
should come WEARING their kit on the day (specified coloured t-shirt, black shorts, 
trainers). The children will also need to bring a full water bottle and be wearing sun 
cream and a hat.  

Key Dates (new or changed items are in a colour) 

Date  Event  

  

23rd June  Sports day  

30th June  Y6 Leaving Assembly pm – parents/carers of Y6 pupils invited to 
watch 

3- 7th July Y6 residential (over 3 different days in two classes) 

10th July  Y6 children begin Winterhill/ Wingfield  

17th, 18th, 19th  Transition to new classes  

21st July  Last day of term  



  

4th September  INSET Day  

5th September  INSET Day 

6th September  1st Day back at school (Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, 
Year 5, Year 6)  

Start date for new FS1 and REY children will be in welcome 
packs.  

 

School Nurse Drop in Sessions Eco Warriors Message 
Our school nurse, Lynn, is available during sports 
day if you have any worries or concerns about 
your child’s health. 
We understand that it is difficult to get a GP 
appointment thee days, so she is available for 
advice should you need it.  
Please do ask her about any need. She can also 
signpost to services about mental health, sleep, 
behaviour, teeth, diet etc.  
 

You may know that we have a council of Eco 
Warriors in school. For this newsletter, they have 
top tips about saving the planet.  
 
Please see the attached posters from Fareeha and 
Annalise. Both were winners in our RUFC 
competition and so had their design made into a 
professional poster!   

Online Safety Tip 
https://www.childnet.com/ Childnet have a range of resources to support children and parents with online 
safety. It is broken down into different age groups so might a useful if you need to talk to your child about online 
safety.  

 

 

https://www.childnet.com/

